
 
 

Dear Scarborough physicians, 

 

As the year draws to a close, the team at Scarborough SCOPE wanted to take a moment to 

extend our warmest holiday greetings to you and your loved ones. 

 

We are immensely grateful for your trust and the opportunity to serve alongside you, working 

together to revolutionize care through our one-step call service. It is our great pleasure to 

support our shared commitment to providing exceptional care and expertise to our community.  

 

In 2023, we have achieved incredible results in our efforts to get better, faster care for patients! 

 

 

181 
Registered Primary Care 

Physicians 

1,342 
Calls received since Ma 

March 2021 

83 
Calls received in 
November 2023 

 

 

If you have appreciated the value that Scarborough SCOPE can bring and are interested in 

helping set the direction the service takes going forward, please consider joining our SCOPE 

Provider Advisory Group. Find details HERE. 

 

Thank you for your support and collaboration. We look forward to continuing our partnership in 

the coming year, striving together to make a positive impact in the lives of those we serve. 

 

Hoping it has been a positive new year and we look forward to all that we can accomplish 

together in 2024! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Scarborough SCOPE Team 

https://www.shn.ca/scarborough-scope-recruiting-physicians-for-the-provider-advisory-group/

